
Whitchurch pre-school building urgently needs replacing.
The current building has supported local children for over
30 years but now must be replaced by the end of 2024. 

To provide a new building for current and future children,
we must raise funds and get help to organise this project. 

We can’t achieve this without the support of our local
community, friends, family and past alumni. 

SAVE
OUR PRESCHOOL 

DONATE NOW EXPERIENCE, SKILLS,  
OR CONTACTS? 

CAN YOU HELP?

email: 
saveourbuilding@whitchurchpreschool.org

donate.giveasyoulive.com/fundraising/save-our-preschool


